From: gerry martin [mailto:gerrymartin100 @hotmail.com]
Sent: 22 December 2016 10:18
To: Tompkins, Matt <Matt.Tompkins@herefordshire.gov.uk>

cc

Subject: Re: 163209 Poplar's Meadow

Dear Mr Tompkins,

Thank you for your very encouraging e-mail below.

As requested please find attached revised access arrangement.
My Client looks forward to approval.

Regards

Gerry Martin

From: Tompkins, Matt <Matt.Tompkins@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 December 2016 10:13

To: gerry martin

Subject: 163209 Poplar's Meadow

Dear Mr Martin,

| have no received response from the Transportation Manager. The 85" percentile speeds of your
survey require visibility of 48 metres in either direction. At present, your suggested access location
wouldn’t achieve this. However, if the access is moved 10 metres to the east, visibility would meet
these levels.

Please forward an amended site plan showing the revised access location and | will be able to
recommend the application for approval.

Regards,

Matt Tompkins

Senior Planning Officer

Herefordshire Council

Tel: 01432 261795 | Email: matt.tompkins@herefordshire.gov.uk

“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and
not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group
(HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation Trust. You should be aware that
Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS
Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any
attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This



communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not
the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use,
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have

received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of
it.”



